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Notice of Public Information Centre: 
 
North Perth residents are invited to attend a Public Information Centre on the Proposed 
Reconstruction of Elma Street West, from Wallace Avenue South to Victoria Avenue South to 
learn more about the project, ask questions and provide comments.  
 

Date: Thursday, February 16, 2023 
Time: 5:00-7:00 p.m. 
Location: North Perth Municipal Office, 330 Wallace Avenue N., Listowel 

 

What will be Discussed: 
It is expected that the proposed reconstruction will involve replacement of all underground 
infrastructure including all sewer and water services to property line, reconstruction of the 
roadway with curb and gutter, replacement of sidewalks, and a structural rehabilitation of the 
bridge. The work is tentatively scheduled for summer of 2023, pending North Perth budget 
considerations.  

For up-to-date information on this project as well as any other planned and on-going 
construction projects in North Perth, please reference:  
https://www.northperth.ca/en/our-community/construction-projects.aspx. 

 

For more information please contact: 

Lyndon Kowch, Manager of Operations 
Municipality of North Perth  
lkowch@northperth.ca 
519-292-2068 
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